
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Council Consideration of an Amendment to the Ethics Ordinance Providing for a 
Financial Penalty to Elected Officials – Legal 

Submitted By: Michael Williams 

Date Submitted: March 29, 2022 

Work Session Date: April 4, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: April 4, 2022 

Background/History: 
The City Council recently requested an ordinance providing for a financial penalty for violations of the Ethics 
Ordinance.  This ordinance would impose a penalty of ten percent (10%) of the elected official’s monthly salary in the 
event the Board of Ethics makes a determination that a violation occurred.  The penalty would not require any action 
on the part of Council. 

Cost: $  Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

N/A 

Action Requested from Council: 

Approval 

 


